










From:
Sent on: 15 March 2024 22:14:22
To: Planning Policy CCDC
Subject: Representation form and pictures
   

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good afternoon,

Please see attached pictures and representation form, 

Please can comment below be included in my objection to both proposed planning developments in Heath Hayes. 

Dear Planning Department 

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to bring to your attention some concerns regarding the new planned housing
developments on Cannock Road and Wimbleberry Road.

Firstly, the road networks on both of these roads are already understated and are frequently used by HGVs. This poses a
safety concern, especially considering that one of the roads is in close proximity to a school. The increased traffic from
the proposed developments could potentially put children's lives at risk.

Additionally, the current healthcare facilities in Heath Hayes, such as the lone dentist and doctors' surgery, are already
operating at full capacity. It takes an average of three weeks to secure a doctor's appointment, which indicates the strain
on the existing services. With an estimated population of 13,000 in the village (Heath Hayes and Wimbleberry) an
increase of approx. 1,000 new homes (potentially 3,000-4,000 people)  would severely impact the road network and
essential services.

Moreover, the planned relief road may not be an effective solution. The area where the relief road is supposed to connect
is already heavily congested during peak hours, particularly from Monday to Friday between 16:00 and 18:00. People
would likely use the relief road as a cut-through, which would further endanger lives on the proposed new estate.

It's also important to note that the land in question was formerly part of the green belt. Instead of turning it into a massive
urban development, it would be more appropriate for the village to preserve the pleasant green spaces. There are other
areas in the Cannock Chase District that may be better suited for such expansion, rather than overwhelming Heath
Hayes.

Considering these concerns, I kindly request that the plans for the housing developments be reconsidered. It is crucial to
prioritize the safety and well-being of the community and ensure that the infrastructure and services can adequately
support any increase in population.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Thomas Manley BSc 
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